## ST MARIE'S SCHOOL, A Catholic Voluntary Academy

Fulwood Road, Sheffield. S10 3DQ Tel: 0114 2301904 Fax: 0114 2303509 Website: www.st-maries.sheffield.sch.uk Email: enquiries@st-maries.sheffield.sch.uk

**Headteacher: Mr J Fernandes** 



Our Ref: AF/JJ 5<sup>th</sup> October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of \_\_\_\_\_\_ Year 6 \_\_\_\_

Year 6 (both classes) Visit to Wilberforce House Museum, Hull, Friday 19th October

• Early arrival at school 8am, and late collection from school 5.45pm

As part of Black History month and to coincide with our study of Britain and the trans-Atlantic slave trade, we are planning a trip to Wilberforce House Museum in Hull. The museum not only has a historical focus but seeks to promote and celebrate black contributions to British society.

In order to have sufficient time at the museum, we need to leave school early and will be returning later in the evening. Please arrive at school from 8am onwards; we will be meeting by the school gates and hoping to board straight onto the coach. The coach needs to leave at 8.15am at the latest. If your child is not here on time, the coach will unfortunately have to leave without them!

Please wear school uniform as usual and bring a **packed lunch**, drinks and snacks to last the whole day. (*If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, our school kitchen will provide a packed lunch*). Please remember to cancel any pre-ordered school meals via Dolce's Live Kitchen website.

We aim to be back at school at **5.45pm**, depending on traffic.

We would like to ask for a contribution of £12.50 per child towards the cost of the visit. Please arrange payment via our online payment system payyourschool.co.uk by Friday 12<sup>th</sup> October.

We are able to take 2 parent volunteers with each class, so please let us know as soon as possible if you would like to help. (We will pull names out of a hat if we get more than 4 volunteers).

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Fenton and Mrs Woodcock

M. K. Woodcock

Year 6 Teachers

\_\_\_\_\_

Please give consent & pay on-line before Friday 12<sup>th</sup> October. Thank you!

Mission Statement: Each child has a divine beginning and an eternal destiny. We help him or her on that journey.













